
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Reames, Rick <ReamesR@sctax.org>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 2/29/2016 3:49:07 PM

Subject: FW: Kelvin Washington

Director,
 
Do you have any documentation as to what happened with the Kelvin Washington matter?  Our office is getting 
requests to take action, and we would like to review documents related to what has been reported as a charge and 
plea in order to make a determination.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
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